
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Ref: 1*17*1 

 
 

25 June 2014  
 
Dr Joanne Katsoris 
Executive Officer, Medical  
AHPRA 
GPO Box 9958 
Melbourne VIC 3001 
 
 

Dear Dr Katsoris, 

Thank you for the invitation to the Australian Medical Council to comment on the consultation 
documents for the review of registration standards and guidelines for categories of limited 
registration. 

The AMC notes the changes the Board is proposing to the documents reflect minor changes 
to address issues raised by stakeholders and to provide further clarification of current 
requirements. It is also noted that changes will be made to the wording and structure of the 
revised standards and guideline documents to make them clearer and easier to understand. 
The AMC supports Option 2 as outlined in each of the documents. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Ian Frank AM 
Chief Executive Officer 

 

 


